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WINTER DEVELOPMENTS...
We have some exciting plans which we are

working on over the winter. 
Here are just a few...

You may have noticed that new outdoor lighting
has started to appear around park. It has been
carefully designed so that it doesn’t interfere with
our nocturnal wildlife. The wiring should soon be
finished, then we’ll be ready to switch on!
We are very excited about the new 18-hole Crazy
Golf Course being built in the New Field! Equipment
will be available to hire during shop hours when the
course opens. We are hoping this will be late May /
early June but will keep you posted! 

CHANGES TO PITCHES
Please remember, if you would
like to make any changes to
your pitch, you must consult
with the park owners first. This
includes any visible additions
such as lights.

While The Camping Stove food cabin has been
closed over the winter, we have been continuing to
serve ‘proper‘ coffee and other hot drinks from the
reception. We are, however, looking forward to re-
opening The Camping Stove for the Easter holidays.
As before, tasty pizzas, sausage and bacon rolls and
breakfast pastries will be on the menu with new
items being added for the summer months
(including chips!) Scholes Chippy van will will
continue to join us on occasional weekends. More
details and dates will be out soon.

RECYCLING
Please use the recycling bins for
paper, card, cans and glass -
these should not be placed in
the general waste bins.
Anything too large for the bins
should be taken to the tip.

DOG WALKING
Please can we remind any dog
owners that dog walking
should not take place in the
camping fields or near pitches.
Please make the most of the
woods and public footpaths.

Last year’s new addition, the Crazi Bugz, will be
available to hire from Easter again and The BBQ Hut
is avaliable to hire all year round. Don't forget, as a
seasonal pitch holder, you receive 25% off BBQ Hut
hire, Crazi Bugz, fishing, bathroom hire and events
on the park. 

If you haven’t already, please
remember to collect,

complete and sign you
Seasonal Agreements before

the end of March



2024 Christmas Closure Dates
This year, we are only closing for

1 week from the 22nd
December, re-opening on the

30th December.

The appearance of seasonal guests' caravans makes a huge difference to the
park. We’d appreciate it if you could keep the exterior of your caravan and
awning clear of leaves and as clean as possible. Any gazebos should be
dismantled for the winter period. If you need help with caravan cleaning,
Paddy, who stays on the park, has cleaned many caravans and does an
excellent job. Please ask in the shop for his contact details. 

Please Remember...

Only 1 car per pitch. If, on a rare
occasion you have two, please
check with us about parking.

If family or friends are using your
caravan, please let us know so that

we can expect them.

Thank you.

KEEP IN TOUCH

Caravan Insurance
For everybody‘s security and safety, it is essential that

your caravan is insured and that your insurance details
are provided on your Seasonal Agreement. Compass

Insurance are a reputable firm who can provide
competitive rates for seasonal sited touring caravans.

Please ask in reception for more details.

Please talk to us if you are
unsure of anything or there
is something you feel we
can improve on. Guests
reviews and feedback form
the basis for improvements.

We continue to hold a David Bellamy
Award in respect of the strong green
ethos we have on the park. Thank you
for your support in helping us achieve
this.


